
 
 

  
Y6/7 Transition Day and Evening - Wednesday 2 July  

  
Dear Parent/Carer,    
 
I am pleased to inform you on Wednesday 2 July we are hosting a transition day for the Year 6 students. Please 
arrive to register your child at 9am to ensure a prompt start. Students will be expected to arrive in their primary 
school uniform with a water bottle and pen. The day will finish at 2:50pm and your child will need to be collected 
at this time.  
 
To prioritise safety, please contact the office before the 26th June to confirm whether your child has permission to 
walk home.  
 
Your child will be provided with a school lunch and snacks at break time, if your child would like to bring a packed 
lunch from home they can do so.  
 
Following on from transition day we would like to invite you to our Year 7 Transition Evening for students and 
parents. 
 
This evening will be held on 2 July and will be split into two sessions one starting at 4:30pm to 5:00pm and the second 
from 5:30pm-6:00pm. At these sessions there will be a welcome from myself and I will explain our vision, values and 
drivers at Dixons Allerton Academy to enable you to understand what life is like here at DAA.  
 

We are very much looking forward to meeting the students.  
 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the Academy on 01274 089890.   
  
Kind regards,   
 

 
 
  
Mr D Carr  
Principal  
  

 
 


